
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Malabar would like to invite you and your family 
to join us in celebrating SpringFest! Our annual FallFest was 
postponed due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and has been 
rebranded as “Fall in Love with SpringFest!”  

 

Come to Malabar Community Park located at 1850 Malabar 
Road, Malabar Fl, 32950 from 9 AM to 1 PM on March 20th!  

 

Malabar businesses have been offered a chance to promote 
their crafts at no charge, and Dolphin Auto will be hosting a car 
show which is expecting 100+ entries! For more information on 
this event, please email Richard Kohler at 
springfest@townofmalabar.org 

 


